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Tuesday 20th December 2022 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

MERRY CHRISTMAS TO YOU ALL! 
 

 
 
Unbelievably, we have reached the end of the Autumn term and the academic year is already flying by! As always, it 
has been such a pleasure to watch the children grow and develop over the term and we are so extremely proud of 
how they have settled in to their new year groups and how hard they are all working. 
 
We are incredibly grateful for all the support we have received from our parents and the school community over the 
last few months. It has been wonderful being able to invite you all in for our events and performances and to be able 
to return to a more normal way of working. I know the staff would also like to me to pass on their thanks and 
appreciation for all the kind messages, gifts and thoughts they have received. 
 
On behalf of everyone at school, we would like to wish you all the best for the festivities ahead and we look forward to 
seeing the children return from the holidays in just a couple of weeks. The Spring Term is always full of fun and 
hopefully we will start to see some warmer weather arrive too! 
 
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs A Harvey 
Headteacher  
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